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BRIDGE ROAD BULLETIN 

That’s a wrap!! 

Term 3 has been jam-packed with fun and  exciting things to keep        

students engaged in their learning.  We look forward to doing it all again 

in Term 4!  Bridge Road School would like to wish all students and      

their families a safe and relaxing break.   

 

Term 4 begins Monday 14th October 2019 



 

 

               Building Upgrade 

Term 3 has seen a lot of work done around Bridge 

Road School.  We have had painting done throughout 

the school, new carpet in the hall, a new back fence, 

some new bench tops for classrooms, and new sand 

pits for the playground!!! 

Forest Project 

This term, students worked with people from   

Urban Landscapes to design a new play area in 

our forest that will include a bike track, new tress 

and an outdoor learning space.  We are pleased 

to announce that work will begin in Term 4!  

Check out our Website! 

Our website has been updated with useful information and    

resources.  You can also find a copy of our latest newsletter 

and photos of your child engaged in various school activities.  

www.bridgerd-s.schools.nsw.gov.au  

Don’t forget you can also be kept up to date with what’s going 

on around the school on our Facebook page! 

Also, follow us on Twitter #bridgeroadschool 

Review Meetings 

Term 4 Review Meetings will be held in Week 6, 19th, 20th 

and 21st of November.  Please inform Bridge Road School if 

you are unable to attend on one of these dates and alternative   

arrangements will be made. 


